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Re: Saik #1-B, 17-22-27
Allen #1-J, 31-22-27

&g of this date we have not received the annual Packer
Leakage Test walch was due to be filed with this office by
October 10, 1977, on the subject wells.

Pleasze notify us as soon as possible as to when these tests
will be taken.

Sincerely yours,
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Mike Williams
’ 0il & Gas Inspector
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